
WAC 434-230-010  Sample ballots.  Sample ballots shall be availa-
ble at least fifteen days prior to an election. A printed copy must be 
made available through the office of the county auditor. A sample bal-
lot may be published on the county auditor's website. Sample paper 
ballots shall be printed in substantially the same form as official 
ballots. Sample ballots shall be printed in a manner that makes them 
easily distinguishable from the official ballot.

At any primary or election when a local voters' pamphlet is pub-
lished which contains a full sample ballot, a separate sample ballot 
need not be produced.

Counties with populations of over five hundred thousand may pro-
duce more than one sample ballot for a primary or election, each of 
which lists a portion of the offices and issues to be voted on at that 
election. Sample ballots may be printed by region or area (e.g., leg-
islative district, municipal, or other district boundary) of the coun-
ty, provided that all offices and issues to be voted upon at the elec-
tion appear on at least one of the various sample ballots. Each re-
gional sample ballot shall contain all offices and issues to be voted 
upon within that region. A given office or issue may appear on more 
than one sample ballot, provided it is to be voted upon within that 
region. Sample ballots shall be made available and distributed to each 
voting center.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 29A.04.611. WSR 09-12-078, § 434-230-010, 
filed 5/29/09, effective 6/29/09; WSR 08-15-052, § 434-230-010, filed 
7/11/08, effective 8/11/08; WSR 06-14-049, § 434-230-010, filed 
6/28/06, effective 7/29/06. Statutory Authority: RCW 29A.04.610. WSR 
04-15-089, § 434-230-010, filed 7/16/04, effective 8/16/04. Statutory 
Authority: RCW 29.04.080, 29.04.210, 29.36.150 and 29.79.200. WSR 
97-21-045, recodified as § 434-230-010, filed 10/13/97, effective 
11/13/97. Statutory Authority: RCW 29.04.080 and 29.04.210. WSR 
92-10-038, § 434-30-010, filed 5/4/92, effective 6/4/92.]
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